
   

Pasco High School 2021-2022 Orientations FAQ 

 
1. What/When is 9th Grade Orientation? 

a. Pasco High School will offer an in-person 9th grade orientation on Thursday, July 29, 2021, from 
9 am – 1 pm. Students and parents should arrive between 8:45 and 9:00 am and report to the 
gym for an informational welcome session. Students will then remain on campus to participate 
in a series of mini sessions, tour our campus, meet key staff members, and receive their 
schedules early. Lunch will be provided and all students attending the orientation will receive 
their first piece of PHS spirit gear for free!  
 

2. What/When is Registration/Open House Day for 10th – 12th Graders? 
a. PHS will be holding a virtual registration day for all 10th-12th grade students on Thursday, 

August 5th, 2021. Schedules will be available for viewing and printing at this time. Families will 
also be able to pay school fees virtually at this time through the Parent Portal.  

b. While this event is virtual, campus will be open from 9 am – 12 noon for students and parents 
wishing to walk schedules, meet teachers, or for those requiring technical assistance to set up a 
parent portal account, print a schedule, or pay school fees. 
 

3. Is there an Orientation for 10th – 12th graders who are brand new to Pasco High School? 
a. Please join us at 10:00 am on August 5th, 2021 in the gym for an informational orientation 

designed to welcome you to Pasco High School. 
 

4. I’m a 9th grader and I am not able to attend the 9th grade orientation, am I able to I attend the 10th-
12th grade registration? 

a. Yes. 9th graders are also invited to come meet their teachers on August 5th between the hours 
of 9 am and 12 noon. 

 
5. How will I be able to access my 2021-2022 class schedule? 

a. Schedules will be available via myStudent on registration day, August 5th. 9th graders who 
attend the 9th grade orientation day will receive a paper copy of their schedule on July 29th. 

 
6. How do I pay my school fees? 

a. School fees can be paid virtually through your parent portal account. 9th graders will be able to 
pay fees during the 9th grade orientation. 

 
7. Will I be able to meet with a school counselor at Orientation or Registration? 

a. All  counselors will be actively facilitating our orientation and registration and will not be 
available for individual meetings or to discuss schedule changes during those times – please 
contact your school counselor or administrator to set up an appointment during an available 
time. 

 
8. Will I be able to meet with an administrator at Orientation or Registration? 

a. Administrators will be available in the quad for general questions but will not be available to 
discuss schedule changes. 
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9. What if I need or want a schedule change? 
a. Schedule change requests will be handled virtually through a schedule change request form 

that will become available on the school website. Schedules changes are not guaranteed, will 
be limited, and are processed on a first come, first served basis. 
 

10. What if I have a question that isn’t addressed here? 
a. Please e-mail artaylor@pasco.k12.fl.us 

 


